
 

 

 

Faculty Senate Administrative Review Committee 
 

An equal opportunity institution 

To:   Officers of the Faculty Senate 
 
From:   Faculty Senate Administrative Review Committee 
 (M. Crow, chair, B. McMillin, S. N. Balakrishnan, G. Wilemski) 
 
Date: May 11, 2009 
 
Re: Evaluation of S&T Administrators 
 
The Administrative Review Committee is a Standing Committee of Faculty Senate.  This committee is charged with 
evaluation of administrators in accordance with a resolution passed by the Intercampus Faculty Council. 
 
This year, the committee conducted evaluations of Chancellor Carney, Provost Wray, Vice-Provost Collier, Vice-
Chancellor Mallot, Vice-Chancellor Eggert, and CIO Cline.  The results of these evaluations have been made available to 
the person evaluated and the next-level administrator to whom they report. 
 
This year’s assessment was similar to the evaluations used in previous years.  To help assure confidentiality and 
anonymity, the assessment forms were available on-line through Blackboard.  The evaluations could be completed on-
line or printed and mailed to Ms. Dedie Wilson.   
 
The survey was available through Blackboard between March 25 and April 8, 2009.  The numbers of respondents for the 
evaluated administrators are given below: 
 
Administrator # resp Should administrator be retained in his/her position? (%) 
  Yes No Don’t know / no response 
Chancellor Carney:    77 56% 29% 15% 
Provost Wray: 75 51% 36% 13% 
VP Collier: 53 70% 15% 15% 
CIO Cline: 48 33% 19% 48% 
VC Eggert: 46 46% 37% 17% 
VC Malott: 45 56% 9% 35% 
 
The numeric results of the surveys are attached.  These can be made available to the faculty. 
 

 


